
Cable Committee Minutes  

February 9, 2016 

Members present:  Bruce White- Chairman, and Members Leo Danjou and Bill Millios 

Chairmen’s Report:  The Chair reported on the live broadcast of the Town and School Deliberative 

Sessions from Ellis School.  Particularly mentioned having success at toning down and/or eliminating the 

hollow sound we generally pick up at the gymnasium.  The audio portion of the broadcasts and replays 

on Ch. 22 were a huge improvement from last year.  Bruce also talked about the upcoming live 

broadcasts from the town library, Candidates night on February 29th and the Planning Board Public 

hearing on March 2nd.  He also spoke about the second taping of the School Board coming up on 

February 16th. 

     The Budget report was postponed until the March meeting on the 8th. 

    Bruce made a motion to accept the minutes of the January Cable Committee Meeting, Bill seconded. 

Motion passed on a unanimous vote. 

For discussion:   

#1- Leo Danjou reported on an update on creating an FCTV facebook page.  He made some progress but 

had some issues to overcome.  Bill suggested getting together the following Tuesday before Parks and 

Recreation, to work together on the page. 

#2- Bill Millios updated his progress on establishing a Vimeo account in order to give residents access to 

Board and Committee meetings by computer.  He has been seeking advice from Marc and Kevin from 

RCTV.  Both had positive suggestions.  Bruce asked about the capacity of Vimeo based on their $199.99 

per year program.  Bill said it would be more than enough to handle our monthly replays.  Bill made a 

motion to purchase a DVR recorder for Vimeo.  Bruce seconded and the vote was unanimous to approve 

the purchase.  Bruce reminded Bill to get a receipt so he could get reimbursement from the Cable 

Revolving Fund.  Bill was authorized to spend up to $100 for said purchase.  Bruce mentioned he had 

been getting numerous inquiries from residents about having access to replays of Board and Committee 

meetings and had told people the Committee was working on it and hoped to have something ready by 

the end of March. 

With no additional business to discuss the meeting was adjourned at approximately 5:50 pm. 

                              

 


